
                                        

 

 

Invitation to FIS Telemark World Cup 2015 
 
 
FIS, the Slovenian Ski - telemark Federation, SK Dvornik and Golte ski resort, hearty 
welcome you to the 2015 FIS Telemark World Cup in Golte, Slovenia. 
 
 

Two races, Sprints (SP), will be held on  
Tuesday, 20th and Wednesday, 21st of January 2015. 

Each race will consist of ladies’ and men’s race. 
 
 
 
Accommodation: 
At Hotel Golte**** Slovenia, hotel and mountain resort.  http://www.golte.si/eng 
 
Package:  
Arrival on 19thJanuary.  
Two nights; double bedroom including breakfast, lunch and dinner . 
Skipasses:  For 20th and 21st January included in the package. 
 
Price: 200 CHF 
 
 
For booking and information about accommodation:  
Contact Barbara Rozman to the following email: telemark.barbara@gmail.com.  
If you wish to arrive earlier or leave later please let us know and we will be pleased to 
help you. 
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Registration:  
Send your registration to: telemark.barbara@gmail.com 
 
NSA and Coaches should submit registrations as per the FIS Form through NSA’s 
until 30th December 2014. The correct form can be found at http://www.fis-
ski.com/inside-fis/document-library/telemark/index.html  
 
 
Raceoffice:  
The race-office will be situated in the Lobby of the hotel Golte, and will be opened 
from January 19th at 12.00.  
 
 
Team captains meeting:  
The initial Team Captains meeting will occur on Monday 19th January at Hotel  Golte 
at 20.00. 
 
 
 
Contact person: 
 
Barbara Rozman: +386 40 673 099; telemark.barbara@gmail.com 
 

 

 

We are looking forward to see you! 
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